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OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL,
GURUCHARAN COLLEGE, SILCHAR

NOTICE

Date — 30/09/2024

In response to the letter of Mission Director, Samagra
Shiksha, Assam, dt. 19/09/2024 it is hereby notified to the
students of H. S. 1 and 2™ year (Arts, Science & Commerce)
that they are to go through the following Google Link or scan the
QR Code and fill up the necessary information of the Google
Form latest by 08/10/2024 positively. It is needed for creating the
APAAR ID (Automated Permanent Academic Account
Registry ID) which is mandatory for each & every students of
H.S. level.

https://forms.gle/hQ2W34cR7TBVVRAeJ8

OR
Scan the following QR Code

I’n&n.l al

Jéiltahdl'




